
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

5 May 2020 

 

Kia ora Parents/Caregivers 

Yesterday I sent out a survey to all parents and caregivers for whom we have an email 
regarding students returning to school. If you have access to an email could you, please 
complete the survey form by Friday 8 May 2020. 

If you do not have an email, we will be posting the survey form out to you on Wednesday. If 
you could complete this as soon as possible and return this by post early next week that would 
be appreciated. If this is not possible could you call me with your response on Ph 027 222 6645. 

Thank you for taking this time. We appreciate you sharing this information as it will help with 
our planning and preparation for students returning to school. 

Ngā mihi 
Maureen Poulter   
Principal - Tumuaki  

Te Matapuna Aroha – Te Matapuna Whakapono 


